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The Commission is aware of this issue.

The subject raised by the Honourable Member forms part of the issues that have been discussed in 
the Cyprus settlement talks under the auspices of the United Nations. The European Union supports 
the efforts by the Cypriot community leaders as well as the United Nations towards an early 
resumption of negotiations.

The issue raised by the Honourable Member once again emphasises the importance of reaching a 
comprehensive settlement of the Cyprus issue.


